Thomas Ryan <sylvanlawtr@gmail.com>

RE: 155 N Main Zoning Violation

Jonathan Smith <smithj@villageofclarkston.org> Wed, Nov 16, 2022 at 1:20 PM
To: Thomas Ryan <sylvanlawtr@gmail.com>, Stacy Kingsbury <skingsbury@cescode.com>
Cc: Jennifer Speagle <speaglej@villageofclarkston.org>

Tom,
Are there specific aspects of the ordinance that should Stacy be citing?

Thanks,

Jonathan Smith

City Manager, City of the Village of Clarkston
375 Depot, Clarkston, Ml 48346
smithj@villageofclarkston.org

Office: (248) 625-1559

Cell: (248) 909-3380

From: Thomas Ryan <sylvanlawtr@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 12:16 PM

To: Stacy Kingsbury <skingsbury@cescode.com>

Cc: Jonathan Smith <smithj@villageofclarkston.org>; Jennifer Speagle <speaglej@villageofclarkston.org>
Subject: Re: 155 N Main Zoning Violation

I think a civil infraction violation should be issued for violating city ordinances.
Should you have any questions, please let me know.
Sincerely,

Tom



